
 

 

TOTALFUSION MEMBER NOTICE REGARDING CYCLONE ALFRED 

DATE: 05.03.25 

At TotalFusion, the safety and well-being of our members, guests, and staff are always our top 
priority. With Cyclone Alfred approaching, we are closely monitoring official guidance from the 

Queensland Government and emergency services. 

In the interest of everyone’s safety, we will be temporarily closing our facilities from 12.00pm on 
Thursday, March 6th, and will remain closed on Friday, March 7th. We intend to reopen our 

clubs on Saturday, March 8th, pending further updates from authorities. 

We encourage you to take all necessary precautions and stay informed through the Queensland 
Government website and Bureau of Meteorology. Please don’t hesitate to contact your home 

club directly if you have any queries. 

All TotalFusion wellness, spa, and creche services will be closed during the above times also. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to welcoming you back once it is safe to 
do so. 

 

TotalFusion Team 

 

https://www.getready.qld.gov.au/news/tropical-cyclone-alfred-march-2025
https://www.getready.qld.gov.au/news/tropical-cyclone-alfred-march-2025
http://www.bom.gov.au/

